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Our Ref: Breakfast Club/LFo 

 

6th September 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

 

I am pleased to inform you that our Breakfast Club is running again this academic year.  Each 

morning, students are able to have a breakfast in school; they can choose to have either a 

delicious bagel or a bowl of cereal, or a breakfast cereal bar and a drink free of charge.   If 

your child has food allergies or intolerances, you must inform school before they access the 

Breakfast Club or by completing the information on the reply slip overleaf.  All food 

information is available on our school website www 

 

Breakfast Club is located in the Hall and opens at 8:30 am for Early Entry students and 8:50 

for all other students. 

 

Early Entry 

 

At Hednesford Valley High we allow some students to enter the school from 8.30am. They 

are supervised on the playground or in the hall if accessing the Breakfast Club until 8.50am. 

 

Only students who are totally independent will be allowed into school early. This is because 

they will need to independently travel from the student entrance to the playground or Hall. 

In addition to this, early entry will only be granted to students who are dropped off by their 

parent/carer or those who travel independently to school. We are unable to allow students to 

be dropped off early by local authority transport. 

 

If you wish for your child to be considered for an early entry place, please complete the 

reply slip overleaf and return to the school office. If your child had an early entry place last 

year, you must still reapply for a place for this academic year (if you’ve not already done so), 

We will notify you by text message if your child has been allocated a place. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

http://www.hvh.staffs.sch.uk/
mailto:office@hvh.staffs.sch.uk


Stephen Stokes 

Headteacher 

REPLY SLIP 

EARLY ENTRY TO SCHOOL 

 

Student Name: …………………………………………………………………. Tutor Group: ………………………. 

         

        I would like my child to be considered for early entry to school at 8:30 am each   

        morning.  

 

My child has the following food allergies/intolerances: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer: ……………………………………………………….. Date: ……………………………. 

(person with parental responsibility) 


